
 

 

February 16,  2025 

 

 

 

ELDERS                                                           

Brian Driver                            
740-360-8137 

Keith Rogers 
419-946-2831 

 

 

 

 

 

ELDER ON CALL      
Keith Rogers 
419-946-2831 

 

 

 
MINISTER  
Matt Dahm 

740-396-2482 
 
 

CHILDREN’S                 
MINISTER                             

Ryan Hoggatt                      
740-417-3181 

 
 

TEEN                                   
MINISTER                              
Josh Ball                              

740-225-2710 

 

 

DEACONS                         
Josh Ball          

Walter Benson 

Todd Buckland 

Mike Hallabrin 

Ryan Hoggatt 

Kendal Montgomery 

Ed Nice 

 

LOST AND FOUND 
Luke 15:1-10 

 

THE ______________________ ___________________ 

Luke 15:1-2 

They didn’t like the fact that ___________ welcomed ________________ 

You can be _______________ about many _____________ 

They ________________ which means to _________________ 

__________ loves _______________ 

 

THE _____________ ________________ 

Luke 15:3-7 

The problem is ________ is not ____________ enough 

Keep _______________ for __________ 

When it is ____________, _____________ 

_______ is anything off _______________ 

Romans 3:23, 6:23 

The Good News is _______________ to _______________ 

 

THE ______________ _______________ 

Luke 15:8-10 

The lost coin was a _________  __________  

The ___________ is _________ 

When it is __________, ___________ 

 

FIVE ________________________ 

______________ are drawn to ___________ 

__________________ people look down on _______________ 

Luke 18:10-14 

__________ wants sinners _____________ 

1 Corinthians 9:19-22 

Heaven ____________ when sinners ____________ 

Jesus wants _______________ who share His __________ for ____________ 

1 Corinthians 3:5-7 

 

Next Week: Luke 16:19-31 

Richlandroadcofc.com ~ 740-389-1017 ~ Richlandroadcofc@gmail.com 



 
 

 

FOR THE RECORD - FEBRUARY 9, 2025 
BIBLE CLASS……...…………………………...…...62   WEDNESDAY………………………………………..66 
SUNDAY AM……………………….…..........….….198   CONTRIBUTION……….…………………...$4,592.24 
LIFE GROUPS…………………………………….....66   BUDGET………………….....………………$7,250.00     

Sunday Morning Worship—8:30 & 11:00 AM   Bible Study—Sunday—9:45 AM—Wednesday—7:00 PM                              Life Groups—Sunday—12:00 & 6:00 PM 

WOMEN OF PURPOSE—The Women of Purpose will 
meet on Wednesday, February 26, at 11:30 AM at the 
House of Hunan. Contact Terry Fawley for details.  

"I don't know about tomorrow 
I just live from day to day 
I don't borrow from the sunshine 
For its skies may turn to gray." 
 
Several years ago, as a young Christian man, I thought I had to get tougher when the skies 
turned gray. I was sharing my thoughts with other Christians that something we could all do 
was "pick ourselves up by our bootstraps..." in other words, "get tougher" to better handle 
stormy situations. 
 
"I don't worry o'er the future 
For I know what Jesus said 
And today, I'll walk beside Him 
For He knows what lies ahead." 
 
A kind Christian brother took me aside and reminded me that none of us have to be on this 
journey alone. Jesus is there to lead, strengthen, comfort, and rescue us. There is no storm 
too mighty that Jesus can't calm. Christ knows what we are going through. 
 
"Many things about tomorrow 
I don't seem to understand 
But I know who holds tomorrow 
And I know he holds my hand." 
 
With these thoughts being said, this older Christian man shares something with you. It is a 
strength that we recognize our weaknesses and accept the hand of Christ for guidance,                    
encouragement, love, and hope. 
 
"Yes, I know who holds tomorrow 
And I know who holds my hand." 
 
- Keith  

FOOD GIVEAWAY VOLUNTEERS—Help unload the 
food this Friday,  at 11:00 AM in the Fellowship Hall. 
Volunteers need to arrive by 7:30 AM on Saturday to 
help with the Giveaway.  

THANK YOU for all the love and support that you all 
have shown me during my recent recovery. It’s been a 
wonderful feeling to know I have people who care so 
much for me!                                            Waneitta Williams 
 

A SPECIAL THANK YOU to the Church. The flowers 
were beautiful. I so appreciated them. ……………...                                          
                    Thanks, Della Hunt 

QUILTING MINISTRY—The ladies of the Quilting                  
Ministry will meet on Tuesday, at 9:00 AM in the                  
Fellowship Hall.  

Bible Hour and Junior Worship are offered at the 2nd service.  

CAMP STAFF PLANNING MEETING—There will be                 
a Camp Staff Planning Meeting on Wednesday,                          
February 26, in Room 11 after Bible Class. If you plan 
to attend camp as a staff member, you must let Josh 
Ball know by April 1. Background checks are required 
this year to be on staff.  

ELDERS & MINISTERS MEETING—On Wednesday, the 
Elders and Ministers will meet in Room 11 @ 10:30 AM. 
If you want to address anything with the Elders, all 
are welcome to attend!  

FOOD GIVEAWAY TICKETS—Appointment tickets will 
be available to pick up tomorrow, from 10:00 AM to 
Noon, Tuesday, from 5:00 to 7:00 PM, and Wednesday,  
from 5:00 to 7:00 PM. Tickets are only available until 
they run out. See Josh Ball or Kahlan Sargent if you 
are willing to help hand out tickets. We need of a few 
men who would be willing to assist and serve as               
security.  

BIBLE BOWL PREVIEW—Plan on joining us next                         
Sunday, for a Bible Bowl Preview. The Adult and Teen 
Classes will meet in the Auditorium at 9:45 AM.  

FOOD GIVEAWAY— The Food Giveaway will be held 
this Saturday. Appointment tickets are required to 
attend.  

BIBLE CLASS TEACHERS—Teachers are needed for 
the Spring Quarter Bible Classes beginning on March 
2. If you would be willing to teach the Nursery class, 
please see Ryan Hoggatt.  

DONATIONS NEEDED FOR BIBLE BOWL WEEKEND: 
Mints, Fruit Snacks, Granola Bars, Trail Mix, Chips, 
Cookies, Bottled Water, Juice Boxes, Pencils, Note 
Pads, Travel Kleenex, Chapstick, Small Hand                               
Sanitizer. Please bring these items next Sunday and 
place them in the North Foyer.  

BIBLE BOWL WEEKEND—Our Bible Bowl teams will 
travel to the Centerville Church of Christ on March 1-2 
for the Bible Bowl competition. Be praying for our 
student and adult teams.  

Bible Bowl Students: Matthew Bellamy, Logan                   
Cottrill, Rose Cottrill, Daisy Gary, Jak Gary, John Gary, 
Lilly Gary, Violet Gary, Magi Hallabrin, Isaac Higman, 
Blake Hoggatt, Shaelynn Hoggatt, Nate Pollock 

Bible Bowl Adults: Mark Bellamy, Lily Cottrill, Jacinta 
Gary, Doni Hallabrin, Gracelynn Hoggatt 

PHOTO DIRECTORY—If your picture does not appear 
in our online directory, or  you need an updated                 
family picture, please stop by the north foyer to it get 
taken today!  

CONGRATULATIONS to Eli and Cindy Lewis who                     
are the proud grandparents of Emmett Ellis, born                        
February 5 to Stephen & Sarah (Lewis) Trageser.  

YOUNG ADULT CLASS—There will be a class for 
Young Adults beginning Sunday, March 9.  

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Nate and Josette Hildreth and their family at the passing of Josette’s mother, Pat 
Walborn. No arrangement were known at the time of this printing.  

OUR SYMPATHY is extended to Chris Conkle and her family at the passing of her father, Norman Bilger. No                     
arrangements were known at the time of this printing.  


